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Kindergarten Open House  

Wednesday January 11! 

11 a.m. —1 p.m. 

The Future is Bright in Kindergarten! If you or someone you know has a child turning five before September 1, 2023, please join us for 
our kindergarten open house event on Tuesday, January 24, 2023, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m. You will have the opportunity to meet teach-
ers, explore classrooms, and receive important information about the WESD KidSpace childcare program, transportation services, school 
meals and so much more! We look forward to meeting our newest kindergartners! To learn more about kindergarten enrollment, please 

call 602-896-6950 or visit https://www.wesdschools.org/kindergarten. 
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